
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA
Sent: 4/19/2013 7:55:51 AM
To: debbie.hersman@ntsb.gov (debbie.hersman@ntsb.gov)
Cc: Redacted

Bee:
Subject:

Chairman Hersman,

Thank you for taking time from you very busy schedule to meet with me yesterday. I really 
appreciated it. I enjoyed meeting Jackson. He is quite delightful young man.

I have gotten some feedback from my symposium coordinators, that the NTSB video crew 
indicated they were going to be able to do the video of you for the symposium. I don't know 
why. I hope that is not true, because your presentation however brief it maybe will be value 
added to what we are trying to accomplish. So, I hope you will be able to find time to do it for
us.

Look forward to seeing you in California in August and thank you for sharing some of your 
valuable time with me.

Warm regards,

Jack

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III

Director

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

SB GT&S 0467392
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San Francisco, CA 94102

(916) 267-7201 Mobile

ejh@cpuc.ca.gov

"No one dies on my watch!"

"No better friend - no worse enemy!"

Effective 1 Jan 2013, Consumer Protection and Safety Division (PCSD) will become the "Safety and Enforcement 
Division" (SED)
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